
 January 20, 2023 

       Parkland Elementary School 

 5016 BJORNSON ROAD,  

 QUESNEL, B.C.  V2J 6X7 

 TELEPHONE: 250-992-5922      

Principal’s Message 

Welcome Back!  

Thank you staff, students and parents for your continued support. I appreciate each and 

every one of you! Parkland Elementary is truly a community school and the closeness of 

friendship clearly shines. The New Year has already brought new learning experiences, 

new challenges and new fun! 

I am excited for the opportunity to invite all students in classes K-7 to participate in a school 

community event at Troll Mountain Ski Resort this year! We will be taking the bus, spon-

sored by the PAC, and skiing or snowboarding on February 6th, 9th and 10th!  

Please contact Ms. Sellers at (250) 992-5922 if you have any question or require considera-

tions due to financial concerns.  We would like all of our students to have the opportunity to 

participate! 

I look forward to what lies ahead for us as a school community in 2023. 

~Ms. J. Sellers~ 

 

 

 
 

 
Upcoming Dates 

 Wed, Jan 25th - Crazy Hair Day 

 Fri, Jan 27th -  NI Day (No School) 

 Mon, Jan 30th— K—Registration begins 

 Tues, Feb 14th—Valentines Day 

 Mon, Feb 20th—Family Day (No School) 

 Wed, Feb 22nd—Pink Shirt Day 

 Wed, March 15th—Character Day 

 

STUDENT ABSENCE 

If your child is going to be absent 
please remember to call the school to 
let them know. Thank you for your      
cooperation, as this makes things much 
smoother in the morning if we are aware 
your child will be away for the day.   
250-992-5922. Thank you!  If we are 
unable to answer the phone please leave 
a message. 



IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

      
Troll Skiing 
  

The School will be skiing Feb 6th, 9th, and 10th. Infor-
mation and permission packages have been sent home. 

Please remember to make cheques payable to Parkland Elementary 
School. And return the forms no later than Tuesday, Jan 31st 2023. 

 

   Candy Gram Sales 

 Our School will be holding Candy Gram sales 3 for $1.00, on Febru-
ary 7th,8th and 13th. Please remember  to br ing a loonie on those days! 

 

 
Pink Shirt Day 

Pink Shirt day is Wednesday Feb 22nd. Please remember to wear your 
pink shirt to school! 

 

Ice Safety 
 
With all the melting and freezing please be careful outside. Remember 

to walk like a penguin.! 

 



Community Events 




